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July 10, 1980

Honorable John F. Ahearne
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Ahearne:

Thank you for your recent letter requesting my
recommendations as to representation of the Common-
wealth on the proposed Three Mile Island Advisory
Panel. I would recommend that the following indi-
viduals be accorded participation on the Panel: -

H. Arnold Muller, M.D., Secretary
Department of Health

Clifford L. Jones, Secretary
Department of Environmental Resources

Lt. General DeWitt C. Smith, Jr.,
USA Retired,
Director-Designate, Pennsylvania Smer-

gency Management Agency
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Dick Thorn ~h
Governor

1 00
6 5 \s

8008040/C 7


